
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

03/19/12 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Crystal and John 
Reich, expressing their concerns over the financial decisions made by the 
District, including additional funding for the Red Plan and proposed 
elimination of specialist positions, and their reasons for sending their 
student to a charter school. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


